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I urge the committee to eliminate the provisions for the one time urban growth 

boundary expansion. It is not needed, could likely be mis-used by developers to 

create the kind of housing that is not of greatest need, could create increased needs 

for infrastructure, and opens the door to damaging Oregon's land use system that 

has done so much for Oregon.  


